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LETTER OF INTENT
Greetings,

Glenn Polk Chevrolet in Sanger is embarking on a new chapter. We are replacing
our entire existing facility with a new, state of the art dealership. Our new facility
is in the planning stages and we intend to begin on-site construction work in the
fall of 2022. It will be built on the existing property immediately to the south of
the existing building. Our new facility will be approximately 21,200 sq.ft. to
24,000 sq.ft. and will contain a new four-vehicle showroom; new-car and pre-
owned sales and financing offices, management offices, customer amenity
spaces, parts storage and sales and a new 16-bay service facility.

The new service facility will include quick-service oil change/lube bays. We will
have space for 130 cars in prime inventory spaces, parking for customers and
employees, and additional space for over 100 additional vehicles in for service or
in fleet inventory.

This new facility will bring approximately 15 new, high-paying jobs to the Sanger
economy. As part of our project, we will be requesting rezoning of the property
from Agricultural Zoning (A) to Commercial Zoning (B-2) and any needed SUP
processes.

Thank you,
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Glenn Polk



